Dear Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Carroll,

Please accept this letter for permission to build a fence on the north side of your property line (the fence to be constructed on the property of 1423 Virginia Dr.) The city is requiring us to notify you and to obtain your signatures, providing that you are okay with the construction of the privacy fence. The fence will tie into the current fence (owned by Toby & Lisa Emerson) and will run north and south, and end on the property line at 1424 Virginia Dr. The reason for the fence is to hopefully cut down on unwanted traffic in the cul-de-sac, where cars are trying to pass through the private drive. It is also to protect the small children playing outside, who reside at 1424 Virginia Dr. If you have no issues with this request, we kindly ask that you sign below.

Sincerely,

Toby & Lisa Emerson 1423 Virginia Dr. Jonesboro, AR 72401 Zach and Amanda Fahlberg 1424 Virginia Dr. Jonesboro, AR 72401

Mr. Carroll

Mosilyn Corroll

Mrs. Carroll